
Public participation is a huge part of the permitting process and I appreciate the opportunity to 

share my thoughts on the SDEIS. This project is important to me because it can provide America with 

a domestically mined source of antimony and restore an abandoned mine site in need of repair. 

Perpetua Resources has developed a plan to provide our nation with a domestic supply of antimony 

and protect the environment in the process. Perpetua is mindful of its impact and has designed its 

project to meet or exceed environmental thresholds. For example, modeling in the SDEIS showed 

the Operations Area Boundary would not exceed the National Ambient Air Quality Standards and 

mercury, nitrogen and sulfur would fall below significant impact levels. I believe Perpetua Resources 

can strike the balance of mining the materials we need safely, while also protecting and restoring 

the environment. 

Thank you for reviewing my comments. Again, after the USFS has lead a rigorous review process, I 

urge you to permit Perpetua Resources' carefully thought out plan as outlined under the 2021 

Modified Mine Plan. 

Jo Taylor 


